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Meetings Attended 

9/14 Shared Governance Committee Meeting 

9/15 Officers Meeting with CFO and their reports 

9/20 PED Monthly Meeting 

9/27 Staff Senate EC Meeting 

10/10 Covid ASP Advisory Committee Meeting 

 

This past month saw the kickoff of the Shared Governance Committee meeting.  The meeting was an 

establishing meeting, that discussed who all should be involved, and we brainstormed the need and 

purpose behind its formation.  Dr. Bradley is going to take a direct hand in the administration of it, and 

will be scheduling the next session. 

We met with the CFO’s office and discussed a few concerns.  Canon Print and Mail services, and the 

issues we had experienced were brought forwards, and there will be follow up on resolution.  A search 

for a replacement for Mark Watkins is underway, and it sounds like that position may be changing a bit 

in the organizational structure to focus more on facilities and services. 

We got the covid update from Dr. Bressoud.  Numbers continue to be low, especially on campus.  

Vaccination efforts continue, and they will be in the SAC this week, providing boosters and vaccines to 

those who sign up.  See the Campus Health Services website.  Monkeypox numbers remain low, and no 

on campus cases as yet reported. 

 

Vice Chair Kevin Ledford 

 


